
January 12th, 2023 

Debate Club Information  

 The Debate club gives KPU students the opportunity to practice their linguistic skills, 

form arguments, and expand knowledge on a variety of topics. The Debate Club will give 

students a welcoming space to practice many skills applicable to the outside world. It is also a 

great opportunity to make new friends within KPU outside of the classroom setting.  

 To join the KPU debate club, students can simply email DebateClubKPU@gmail.com. In 

the email, please include a student number and an email address. There are no prerequisites or 

fees to join the club, everyone is welcome! Students can also find information and updates on the 

Debate Club Instagram page @KPUDebateClub. 

 Students will have the choice to be as involved in the club as they desire. The club is 

planning to run weekly with debates occurring twice a month. There are no minimum amount of 

meetings students must attend in a given semester. Emails are sent out at least once a week to 

keep members as informed as possible on the schedules and content of debates.  

 The club meet at 1:00pm on Surrey campus in room 250 of the Birch building. The club 

will run every Wednesday at 1:00 in room 250, unless otherwise posted.
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